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Newsletter Number 8 – Friday 17th December 2021  
 

 
 
It has been so lovely to welcome you all to school over the past few weeks to share the 
children’s performances. As I am sure you were, we were incredibly proud of all of the 
children, they were superb! A huge thank you also to the team who made it all possible 
and worked incredibly hard to make the performances such a success.  
This week amongst all of the performances, we have had a visit from some very friendly 
reindeer. The children really enjoyed seeing them as did the staff!  
Key Stage One also had a visit from Santa and even had breakfast with him. A huge 
thank you to our PTA for organising Breakfast with Santa, everyone had a lovely time.  
 
Reports  
 
Your child will have come home with their Autumn term report this week. If you have 
any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.  
 
Reading Ambassadors 
 
Over the Christmas holidays please look out for any hidden books around Pineham. Our 
Reading Ambassadors have started a book hunt to encourage children to get into reading. 
If you find a book, please take it home, read it and either swap for another one or hide it 
again for someone else to read.  
Please take a picture if you find one of the books and share on our social media platforms. 
Our Reading Ambassadors are so excited for everyone to find these books and they really 
want to hear that they have been found. 
 
Finally, on behalf of the team at Pineham Barns, we wish you all a very merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year. We hope that you all manage to have a lovely Christmas and 
enjoy a restful break, and look forward to seeing you all for the Spring term.  
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Dates for your Diary  
 
Tuesday 4th January – Teacher Training Day – school closed to pupils 
Wednesday 5th January – School reopens to pupils for the Spring term 
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